26-11-2015
Tel/Fax: 01803 868250

Email - BPPC@assureweb.com
9th May 2001 

Dear Colleagues,

BUDGET  and PRECEPT   INFORMATION  2016-17
At the last meeting you asked me to provide some budget information to help with the precept setting for next year.
You will note from the attached spreadsheet for 2014-15 (I apologise that it will need a glass to help analyse in detail) that although our total income at £5,640.71 exceeded our payments at £5,020.63, this was only achieved by virtue of a large TAP fund payment £680.00. This year there will probably be no TAP fund payment but our payments are expected to be very similar to those in 2015-16. Our current Precept at £5,000 is lower than it was in 2012-13 when it was £5,271.65.  It appears that in 2014-15 a mistake was made on the calculations to do with the Council Tax refund system set up with SHDC. The auditor is aware of this and apparently we were not the only Council to have been confused by this scheme. However it was not felt to be significant given the strength of the Council’s finances. This year we are receiving £5000 in precept. The estimates in the projected budget (attached) show that we are likely to slightly overspend our income this year although VAT refunds may reduce this. We have still not used all the TAP money received so this will make up any shortfall anyway. We proced a surplus last year as shown. However in order to ensure future solvency I recommend that we move back to the previous figure and request £5,270.00.  
I hope these figures will provide the help you need, if further figures are required do not hesitate to let me know. 

Kind Regards

David Eeles   

Parish Clerk   daveeeles@msn.com
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